
 

 

Word of Welcome from the President of the Pontifical Academy for Life 

 

Dear Participants,  

I am pleased with the collaboration between the Pontifical Academy for Life 

and the Canadian Bishops' Conference for this Symposium on the important 

topic of Palliative Care. Palliative Care must be supported, deepened, studied, 

so that it is increasingly effective. Pallium is the Latin word from which 

Palliative Care is derived. Pallium was the cloak, protecting the person. So I 

think this common commitment to accompany the difficult passage of death, is 

one of the most important perspectives from a medical and faith perspective. 

I reiterate how important the joint work between the Pontifical Academy for 

Life and the Canadian Bishops' Conference is and I am sure it will lead to new 

developments.  

Thank you and good work. 

Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

  

✠ Abp. Vincenzo Paglia 

President, Pontifical Academy for Life 


